
Cherry Creek School District – Extended Child Services 
 

Sunscreen Permission Form 
 

 
 
Name of Child    

 

Name of Sunscreen and the SPF_   
 
 
 

Sunscreen will NOT be provided by the school. 
 

It is the parent/guardian’s responsibility to provide sunscreen for their child with a minimum of 

SPF 15, clearly labeled and in a Zip-Lock bag. 

ECS staff members will wear gloves and assist, if needed, with applying sunscreen to bare 

surfaces including the face, tops of ears, bare shoulders, arms, legs and feet 15-30 minutes 

before outdoor activities. Sunscreen will not be applied to any broken skin or if a skin reaction 

has been observed. Any skin reaction observed by staff will be reported promptly to the 

parent/guardian. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Parent/Guardian Name Completing Form (please print) 
 
 
 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature Date 


